LUNCH ORDERING

-Lunch ordering opens Aug 2. See schedule for ordering dates on back.
-Food delivery will begin Tuesday August 14.

-Payments should be cash, check, or money order (made out to TPS Lunch).
~There will be no adding of late orders or changing orders once lunch ordering
closes. No exceptions.

-Lunch ordering is a service the school provides for parents and students. Habitual
late payments, non-payment, and habitual returned checks will result in lost access
to the system.

-All families will be charged a one time (per school year) $10 fee on 1% order.
-Any questions related to lunch ordering can be directed to Janet in the school

office or Lunch Coordinator Angela Kelly at 655-3986 (C).

Orgs Ordering Info

Go to www.orgsonline.com

Click on my account at top of page or you can enter email in the Access My Account Box on left
side of page
New users can choose to setup 2 new account under my account at top of page or create new
account in Access My Account box on left side of page
New users will need to enter the school code: 133TPSNCNC
Once logged in choose go to lunch under menu options on left side of page
Choose place lunch order from menu on left side of page
Proceed to order lunch. Orgs will provide balanced owed at the end of the ordering process. Send

in payment (check-made out to TPS PTO or cash) to office.




